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BUILDER BULLETIN #2017-04 

(April 7, 2017) 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO BUILDERS 

INSPECTIONS SERVICES AS OF APRIL 10, 2017 
 

Please note the following changes to Inspections Services effective April 10, 

2017: 

 

1. The Building Division will no longer be requesting the submission of the 

form “Notice of Completion for Occupancy”.  Going forward, simply 

request the occupancy inspection in the same manner you request all 

other inspections.   

 

2. The Building Division will no longer be scheduling framing inspections 

until such time as the engineer’s certified footing subgrade inspection 

reports and foundation wall rebar inspection reports for compacted 

engineered filled lots are submitted to the Building Inspector. 
 
 

For any questions, clarification or to obtain general information regarding the 

above please contact – 

 

Anthony Magnone, Regulatory Co-ordinator, City of Brampton, Building 

Division at 905-874-2415 or anthony.magnone@brampton.ca 

 
     

 


